
 
WE Market Co-op 

“RoundUp for Good" 
Request to Be a Recipient 

 
WE Market works to promote a healthy and thriving community by supporting organizations, 
groups or individuals making a positive difference.  Thank you for applying and being a healthy 
part of our community! 
 
Recipients for “RoundUp for Good” are chosen quarterly by the WE Market Board of Directors. 
Possible recipients are discussed and chosen by vote at a board meeting before the quarter 
begins.  To be considered, complete the information below.  Requests will be considered for 1 
year from the date of application.  ​Email request to board@wholeearthgrocery.coop. 
Dates begin: January 1, April 1, July 1 and October 1. 
 
Today’s Date:____________ 
 
Name of Organization/Group/Individual:_________________ 
 
Contact Person’s  Information:________ 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Location (Must be in Western Wisconsin):  
 
 
 
Description of Need:____________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 


